
Friends of Toreagh Fundraising Group 

The group met on 14th September to discuss fundraising 

ideas for the forthcoming year. 

 

Ideas 

Autumn term 

Christmas calendars (subject to new GDRP regulations) 

Christmas party/disco 

Christmas cards 

 

Spring term 

Smarties tubes 

Mothers’ Day sale 

Oil raffle 

 

Summer term 

Fete 

 

Further ideas discussed were a car boot sale, pub quiz and a 

team for the Belfast marathon. 



Leavers hoodies and baseball caps for all are something the 

group would like to explore. 

The balance of the account stands at £5025.  Mrs Ellison is 

going to discuss with Miss Morrow how the money will be 

spent this year. 

 

The next meeting will be on Friday 23rd November at 2 pm.  If 

you would be available to come in slightly earlier in order to 

prepare tea and coffee please let Mrs Ellison know. 


